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Word Of the Week 

25/3/2024-28/3/2024 

‘safety’ 

 

 

 

 

Primary School Staff Training Day 

Please be reminded that for Primary pupils only the school will be closed on Monday 15th 

April for staff training.  All Primary pupils are to return to school on Tuesday 16th April. 

Year 11 Work Experience 

Congratulations to the Year 11s on completing two weeks’ work experience.  The students went to a 

number of different placements including The Phab Shop, Harringay Council, the Store House and Boots the 

Chemists.  Everyone enjoyed their work experience and learnt a lot about the working environment.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance 

11/3/24-15/3/24 

 

1st Green 100% 

 

2nd Yellow 99.23% 

 

3rd 8S 98.46% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

Emerald Class have been raising money for charity by 

selling cakes on Odd Socks Day. Odd Socks Day 

encourages people to embrace individuality and celebrate 

differences.  Well done Emerald Class. 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS 

TROPHY 

This week the Helpfulness Trophy was 

won by Mr H.  He won for helping to make 

one pupil’s birthday extra special. 

Thank you Mr H for your kindness. 

 

 

Well done to 

Ryan (8S) who 

made this 

beautiful 

blanket during 

his textiles 

lessons. 

Ryan made this 

without any 

help! 

The 2 Johns 

Don’t forget on Tuesday 26th March we have been lucky enough to secure a training session for parents and 

pupils with the 2 Johns.  This will be a talk about the games and social media platforms which children and 

young adults are interacting with daily and can provide an insight into the things parents need to know in 

order to keep children safe.  The talk will commence at 1.15pm and if you haven’t already booked your space, 

please contact the school office if you would like one. 

We hope that parents and students will find the session extremely useful. 


